Minutes of the Neighbourhood Meeting — 29" September 2015

Present: IM, AG, DW, MS, DH, DC, SF, CH, TB, IS, LB
Apologies received: JC

1. Acceptance of minutes from 26th August - agreed by all present

2. Review of follow-up actions from 26th August - There has been no update from Team 3 re site
selection reviews for SHL032, SHL155 and SHL216. As a result JM agreed to work with CH and
AG on Monday 5th October (2pm in Deva antiques) in order to complete these updates. JS will then
consolidate the input and issue prior to our next Steering Group meeting. For information JM
advised that the parish maps with the sites highlighted will now be kept in the storage cupboard in
the Parish Council offices.

3. Hart support for Neighbourhood Plans - review of note sent by Daryl Phillips. All present agreed
that they had received this note and from it understood the level of support that is available from
Hart DC for Neighbourhood Plan developments.

4. Draft Policies from Liz Bourne - LB stated that we need to review our objectives and consider
consolidating them and in particular remove any that are Parish Council related into an Appendix
section rather than inclusion in the objectives and policies. This was agreed.

LB also summarised and explained the work that she has done so far on developing our policies and
JM thanked LB for this. It was agreed that the Steering Group need to work on refining and adding
to the initial policies before Liz continues her work and in particular we should complete our
objectives review and look at producing evidence that will support the policies. LB suggested that
we contact Crookham village to obtain a copy of the village flyer that they have developed to aid
with our work and JM agreed to do this.

We had a discussion on whether or not our plan should include the sites identified for housing
developments as there are different views on this with the other Hart parishes. The result of this
discussion was that the Steering Group believe that including the sites was the most appropriate
choice.

5. Next drop in day - Agreed for November 7th - Methodist Hall and this has now been booked. JM
will arrange for an article to be added to the next Contact Magazine. Exact support and rota to be
agreed at our next Steering Group Meeting.

6. AOB - JS advised that he has identified a person who would be willing to help develop a
dedicated HW Neighbourhood Plan web site to aid in our promoting of the activities and status of
the plan. There is a nominal cost for this (£40 per year for hosting) and the Steering Group agreed to
this and supported the overall concept. JS and DH agreed to work with the developer (Steve Young)
on this and will report back as it progresses.

7. Next Meeting - due to the need for the objectives to be revised prior to presentation at the next
drop in day and to aid work on developing our policies it was agreed that a meeting was needed
asap and so one was set for Thursday 8th October at 6pm in the Parish Council offices.

FYT I have attached a copy of- the current objectives for review prior to the meeting.



